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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF DEVELOPMENT OF RULEMAKING 

TO 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS 

UNDOCKETED 

IN RE: REPEAL RULES 25-4.043, F.A.C., RESPONSE TO COMMISSION STAFF 
INQUIRIES, 25-6.004, F.A.C., REFERENCE TO COMMISSION, 25-6.042, F.A.C., 
RESPONSE TO COMMISSION STAFF INQUIRIES, AND 25-7.038, F.A.C., RESPONSE TO 
COMMISSION STAFF INQUIRIES. 

ISSUED: Julv 10.2012 

NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to Section 120.54, Florida Statutes, that the Florida 
Public Service Commission staff has initiated rulemaking to repeal Rules 25-4.043, 25-6.004, 
25-6.042, and 25-7.038, Florida Administrative Code, to eliminate unnecessary and duplicative 
rules. 

The attached Notice of Development of Rulemaking will appear in the July 13, 2012 
edition of the Florida Administrative Weekly. If requested in writing by July 27, 2012 and not 
deemed unnecessary by the agency head, a rule development workshop will be scheduled and 
noticed in the next available Florida Administrative Weekly. Written requests for a rule 
development workshop must be submitted to Cindy Miller, Florida Public Service Commission, 
Office of the General Counsel, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, (850) 
4 1 3-6082 cmiller@psc.state.fl.us. 

By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission this day of Julv. 2012. 

ANN COLE 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

www.floridapsc.com 

Copies furnished A copy of this document is 
provided to the partiy of record at the time of 
issuance and, if applicable,Interested persons. 

(850) 413-6770 
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